
From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: Release

Date: December 27, 2016 2:38:44 PM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: June 25, 2015 at 2:34:31 PM CDT
To: Brad J Balke <brad@balkelaw.com>
Subject: Re: Release

Thanks for the info...
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250

On Jun 25, 2015, at 8:56 AM, Brad J Balke <brad@balkelaw.com> wrote:

Paul,	
  I	
  have	
  yet	
  to	
  hear	
  from	
  anyone.	
  Allstate	
  is	
  hoping	
  this	
  gets	
  dismissed	
  and	
  they	
  don't	
  have	
  to	
  pay	
  anything	
  to	
  anyone.	
  That	
  is	
  their	
  plan.

From: Paul Dulberg
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2015 2:45 PM
To: Brad J Balke
Subject: Re: Release

You probably won't until next week

On Jun 17, 2015, at 1:35 PM, Brad J Balke <brad@balkelaw.com> wrote:

FYI,	
  I	
  haven't	
  heard	
  from	
  Baudin	
  or	
  anyone	
  else.

From: Paul Dulberg
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 1:02 PM
To: Brad Balke
Subject: Release

Hi Brad,
Please expect a call from Randall Baudin's office.
Please share whatever it is they need concerning this case.
I'm not sure yet what to do with the sum from Hans. I hope to know more about what has to be done with it early next week.
Thanks again,
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad

mailto:pdulberg@comcast.net
mailto:brad@balkelaw.com
mailto:brad@balkelaw.com
mailto:brad@balkelaw.com

